November 13, 2023

Fowlmere Flyer

A HINTON HELLO

It's been another busy week here at Fowlmere Primary. The whole school took part in
another Heritage England day with the international folk band 'The Young Un's' exploring
'What Makes Britain Great?' through their Songs of Identity project. The children explored
our rich heritage of folk music and wrote a song about the founder of Marks and
Spencer's, Michael Marks. A great time was had by all.

The school paid their respects at the war memorial on Sunday with representatives from
Owils class, laying a whole school produced poppy wreath made from the children's
hands. Many thanks to Ms Rouse for attending too.

CHRISTMAS DISCO

Just a reminder that the school disco will be held on
Friday 15th December.
We will again hold a disco for KS1 and KS2.

In order for the disco to take place we do however need some volunteers to help on the
evening with set up and throughout the event. If you are able to help please pop an email

to office@fowlmere.cambs.sch.uk to let us know.




CHILDREN IN NEED

This Friday we are celebrating Children in need day with our own 'Break the Rules' day.
Children can break the following rules and donate for the privilege .........

Wear non uniform - £1

Wear nail varnish - 50p :ﬁ EEE
Play Football at break and lunch - 50p m Children
(U

Come to school with a crazy hair style - 50p in Need
Calling a Teacher/ Staff member by their first name - 50p

Have squash in their water bottles - 50p

All donations ideally via our just giving page
https://www.justgiving.com/page/fowlmere-primary-school-1699886160919

DECORATIONS WEEK

We are looking for parent / carer helpers to come on site the week of the 4th -8th December to help
us with Decoration Week. If you can spare any time in the afternoons over this week we would be very

grateful to have any creative help even if just for 1hr.

PARENTING WORKSHOP

We're delighted to offer a parental workshop for all parents/carers on Thursday 7th

December at our school at 3:30pm - 6pm.
The course is titled 'How to help children who worry'

If you would like to attend please email Jo Grazebrook via jgrazebrook@fowlmere.cambs.sch.uk

to confirm your attendance.

SPECIALVISITOR

We will be having a special visitor popping into school soon so please look out for a
special email regarding this ...........



November

Tuesday 14th - Rev Angela
Wednesday 15th - Mini medics training - Owls
Friday 17th - Children in need - 'Break the Rules day'
Saturday 18th - Our Gingerbread man will be moving to his new home in the Grand arcade
Monday 20th - Owls - Forest School
Monday 20th - Bikeability - Owls
Thursday 23rd - Book fair arrives
Monday 27th - Kingfishers - Forest School
Wednesday 29th - Last day of Book fair

Thursday 30th - Stir up day

December

Monday 4th - Friday 8th - Decorations week
Thursday 7th - Save the Children Christmas Jumper day
Thursday 7th - KS1 visit to Panto (in Christmas Jumpers)
Thursday 7th - Santa Dash
Thursday 7th - 'How to help children who worry' workshop - 3:30-6pm
Monday 11th - Owls Forest School
Tuesday 12th - Rev. Angela Assembly
Wednesday 13th - Nativity Production - Dress Rehersal 1:30 - Evening Performance -6pm
Thursday 14th - Nativity Production - Evening performance - 6pm
Friday 15th - Special visitor in school - (look out for a special email)
Friday 15th - School Disco
Monday 18th - Christmas Lunch
Monday 18th - Kingfishers Forest School
Tuesday 19th - Chris-tingle 1:30-2:30
Wednesday 20th - Last day of Term

Back to School on - Monday 8th January



